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Confidentiality Notice: The content of this communication, including the content of any accompanying
attachments, is private and intended for the exclusive use of the intended recipient only. The content,
including the content of any accompanying attachments may also contain information that is
confidential, privileged and/or is exempt from disclosure pursuant to applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from reading, using, disclosing, copying, or distributing
this email or any of its content. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by
reply email immediately and permanently delete this email and its attachments along with any copies
thereof. Thank you for your cooperation.

From: Jennifer Hogan <jhogan@kettlecreekconservation.on.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 3:01 PM
To: Michael Di Lullo <dilullo@middlesexcentre.on.ca>
Subject: Deer Ridge Conservation Area - Rescheduled Grand Opening

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click
links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

A message sent on behalf of Elizabeth VanHooren, General Manager/Secretary Treasurer

Good Afternoon, Michael and Council,

Kettle Creek Conservation Authority would like to extend an invitation to the rescheduled
grand opening of Deer Ridge Conservation Area.

Date: Thursday, September 12, 2024
Time: 2:30 p.m.
Location: Entrance at 147 Glengariff Drive, Talbotville

The event will feature remarks from special guests followed by a guided hike along the
newly opened trail. As parking is limited, we kindly encourage carpooling.

Please find the invitation and event agenda attached. We would appreciate it if you could
extend this invitation to your council, and we sincerely hope you will be able to join us in
celebrating this milestone.

Kindly RSVP by September 5, 2024, to Jen Hogan at 519-631-1270 ext. 221 or via email at
jhogan@kettlecreekconservation.on.ca.

Kind regards,
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Jen

Resource Assistant
Kettle Creek Conservation Authority
Tel: (519) 631-1270 ext.221
Fax: (519) 631-5026
www.kettlecreekconservation.on.ca
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